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28th June 2022 

 

Admissions to Secondary Schools in September 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am writing with regard to the primary school to secondary school transfer procedure for 

September 2023. 

I can not express the importance of this procedure as without completing the online 

application form your child will not be allocated their choice of secondary schools or be 

without a school for September.  

The portal will open 1st September and secondary schools usually hold most of their open 

evenings in September or October. 

The relevant information and links to secondary school websites is now posted online on the 

Liverpool City Council website at Transferring from primary to secondary school - Liverpool 

City Council and informs parents of the registration dates for secondary schools which use 

aptitude assessments or ability tests as part of their admission arrangements.  

The pages online give information about the transfer procedure and who to contact for more 

information. Further information on how to apply and the wider admissions process can be 

found online through the Liverpool City Council website at www.liverpool.gov.uk/admissions  

We will keep you informed of the deadline for applications and any issues accessing the site 

please contact the school office on 0151 525 9600. 

 

Your sincerely, 

C Davey 

Mr C Davey 

Executive Headteacher 
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